
July 2, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Kross 

Editor 

Back Channels Magazine 

P.O. Box 9 

Franklin Park, NJ 08823 

 

Dear Mr. Kross: 

 

Per our conversation, enclosed please find a copy of the sample FBI documents that pertain to the 

news release of July 2, 1996. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


